RECEIVED BY: SECRETARY OF THE SENATE

Date: December 16, 2022

ROBERT P. CASEY, JR., PENNSYLVANIA, CHAIRMAN

KIRSTEN E. GILLIBRAND, NEW YORK RICHARD BLUMENTHAL, CONNECTICUT ELIZABETH WARREN, MASSACHUSETTS JACKY ROSEN, NEVADA MARK KELLY, ARIZONA RAPHAEL WARNOCK, GEORGIA

United States Senate

SPECIAL COMMITTEE ON AGING WASHINGTON, DC 20510-6400 (202) 224-5364 TIM SCOTT, SOUTH CAROLINA, RANKING MEMBER

SUSAN M. COLLINS, MAINE RICHARD BURR, NORTH CAROLINA MARCO RUBIO, FLORIDA MIKE BRAUN, INDIANA RICK SCOTT, FLORIDA MIKE LEE, UTAH

December 16, 2022

The Honorable Sonceria A. Berry Secretary United States Senate S-312 U.S. Capitol Washington, DC 20510

Dear Secretary Berry:

This letter is to certify that all staff serving in management positions on the Aging Committee and all individuals serving in a covered position in this office have complied with the training requirements of Senate Resolution 330 (115th Congress) for the 117th Congress.

Sincerely,

Robert P. Casey, Jr.

Chairman

U.S. Senate Special Committee on Aging